
  

Building a Project Vision Together  
and Exploring Opportunities
Engagement Summary 
Meyokumin Neighbourhood & Alley Renewal
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Surveys

	+ An online survey was available to the public from February 7 to March 4, 2022, asking residents 
to help us CREATE a Vision and Guiding Principles for Meyokumin’s Neighbourhood & Alley 
Renewal. We also asked people to REFINE our understanding of their lived experience in 
Meyokumin by identifying opportunities to improve or enhance the neighbourhood.

Building Great Neighbourhoods organized the following activities to collaborate with Meyokumin residents and 
businesses to create a Vision and Guiding Principles and gather local knowledge for neighbourhood and alley renewal.

A report on What We Heard will be available on Meyokumin’s 
Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal webpage in spring 2022.

For more information and updates on Meyokumin  
Neighbourhood & Alley Renewal, please visit:  
edmonton.ca/BuildingMeyokumin 

Stakeholder Conversations

	+ Project team members reached out to several stakeholders, including Millhurst Community 
League, Concordia Lutheran Church, St. Richard School, Meyokumin School, and businesses in 
the commercial areas.

How we Communicated

	+ 2,250 Newsletters 

	+ Promotional ads were prepared and shared through the Millhurst Community League  
Facebook page (626 followers) and newsletter (550 subscribers), Concordia Lutheran  
Church (125 subscribers), St. Richard School and Meyokumin School

	+ One road sign 

	+ Three A-Frame signs 

	+ Information provided to 260 subscribers of the City’s email Public Service Announcement

54 Survey Participants 

21 Conversations 

3800+ Outreach
362 visits to the project webpage


